
 

 

CITY OF SAN BRUNO 

POLICEDEPARTMENT 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

1177HuntingtonAvenue,SanBruno,CA94066-1500 

Voice:(650)616-7100Fax:(650)871-6734 
http://sanbruno.ca.gov 

 

 

September 14, 2022 
 

SUBJECT:    Missing Person Update / Coroner’s Case 
 

CASE NUMBER:   2202493  
 

DATE OCCURRED:    August 29, 2022 
 

TIME OCCURRED:        11:49 a.m. 
 

CONTACT PERSON:       Lieutenant Gene Wong 
 

Press release by:  Sergeant Gennaro Ruocco 
 

On Monday, August 29, 2022, at 11:49 a.m., San Bruno Police Officers responded to an area near the 

Shelter Creek apartment complex on the discovery of human remains.  The human remains were 

discovered by a utility crew, while working in a wooded area adjacent to the property.  An Investigator 

from the San Mateo County Coroner’s Office responded to the scene and took custody of the body.  

Several days later, the Coroner’s Office identified the remains as those of former San Bruno resident 

Lorie Esposito.  Ms. Esposito was reported as a missing person to the San Bruno Police in December of 

2019.  The San Bruno Police and San Mateo County Coroner’s Office continue to investigate this case 

collaboratively.  The cause of death has not yet been determined and remains under investigation, 

although no foul play is suspected at this time.    

 

Additional information on this investigation will be released as progress allows. 

 

Anyone with any information related to this investigation is urged to contact the San Bruno   

Police Department at (650)616-7100 or by email:sbpdtipline@sanbruno.ca.gov. and can be 

left anonymously. 

 

 

Original Press release attached on Page 2 
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SUBJECT:   Missing Person 
  
CASE NUMBER:  1904130 
  
DATE OCCURRED:  December 9, 2019 
  
TIME OCCURRED:  11:45 p.m. 
  
CONTACT PERSON:            Detective Sergeant Kevin McMullan 
  
Press release by:  Detective Sergeant Kevin McMullan 
  

On Monday, December 9, 2019, at 11:45 pm, San Bruno Police Officers responded to the 

Shelter Creek Condominium Complex, located at 701 Shelter Creek Lane in San Bruno, 

regarding the report of a missing person.  Family members reported that 61 year-old San 

Bruno resident Lorie Esposito had not been seen since November 29, 2019.   

  

Lorie Esposito is 5’2”, 130 pounds with gray hair and wears prescription eyeglasses.  A 

clothing description at the time she went missing is not available.  Esposito was last contacted 

on November 29, 2019, and is not believed to be associated with a vehicle at this time.   

  

A photograph of Esposito is provided with this release.   

  

Anyone with any information related to this crime is urged to contact the San Bruno Police 

Department at (650) 616-7100 or by email: sbpdtipline@sanbruno.ca.gov.  Information can be 

left anonymously. 
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